
 

 

 

 

 

Update on ACCF Flood Appeal – Lismore 
 

Dear Members, Friends & Donors, 
  
We are pleased to inform you that $27,300 was remitted to Lismore Council – Lismore Flood 
Fund on 11 April 2022. As we are still receiving donations up until 30 April 2022. The final 
payment will be remitted to Lismore Council in early May once we have reconciled all the 
donations received.  
 
Once again ACCF is very grateful for the support we received from our community network. 
Thank you all.  
 
I am happy to answer any questions you may have regarding the Appeal. I can be contacted on 
+61 412 097 889 or via email monica.chu@accfnsw.org 
  
Warm Regards  
Monica Chu, ACCF Vice-Chairman  
Appeal Co-ordinator  
27 April 2022 
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